
 

It’s Halloween at MS 447! 
 

On Halloween (Friday, October 31), students are permitted to come to school in costume. During 8
th
 

Period, students who are in costume will have an opportunity to march in a parade through the school, 

showing off their awesome creativity to the rest of the students! 

 

However, we need your help. So that we all have a safe and fun day, please ensure that your 

child, if he/she comes in costume, adheres to the following parameters: 
 

 No masks 

 

 No costume props (weapons, brooms, Toto dogs, etc…. But glasses, wigs, 

moustaches, and face paint are okay)  

 

 Students must enter school already dressed up--they cannot spend class time 

getting into costume  

 

 Costumes must not be offensive or culturally insensitive 

 

 Costumes must meet the following dress code requirements:  

 Tops that are opaque and cover the chest, midriff, and back, and have straps 

 Pants, shorts, or skirts that come down to the end of the pinky finger when 

student is standing straight with relaxed shoulders. If the clothing is not this 

long, opaque leggings or tights must be worn 

 Pants, skirts, and shorts that cover undergarments 


